
 

PICTORIAL REPORT 

Public Service Month Community Activation on COVID-19  

30 September 2021: Phumlani Mall at Tembisa, Ekhuruleni Metro, Gauteng 

 

On 30 September 2021, GCIS in partnership with the Department of Health, Department of Basic Education, Gauteng Provincial 

Government, South African Social Security Agency (SASSA), Community Development Workers (CDWs), Water Affairs, various 

NGOs and many other stakeholders held a Public Service Month community activation focusing on COVID-19 awareness and Vooma 

Weekend Campaign at Phumlani Mall in Tembisa. The GCIS team communicated the COVID-19 and vaccination messages, Public 

Service Month messages, and distributed leaflets and publications on COVID-19 and vaccination, Gender-Based Violence, Services 

of the Masters of the High court booklet, Constitution booklets, and Department of Justice Directory booklets among other material. 

Community members also came in numbers to get vaccination and test for COVID-19 as well as accessing information and service 

from other government departments. Below:  Government officials and stakeholders providing information and services to the public. 
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